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Ethnic Clubs: 

A group of OH5 Lions, including IPDG Mike Kerek, had a 

discussion with Dr. Liu, representing interest in the 

Columbus Asian community. Our plan is to host an 

information booth at the Asian Festival during the 

Memorial Day weekend. 

License Plates: 

Lions purchased 177 Lions License Plates; we needed 

150; please renew your plates on time. In addition, I 

understand that at the Winter Retreat, only 27 cars had a 

Lions License plate! We need to do better! 

Compliance remains a challenge to several clubs: 

Columbus Inner City, and Columbus Northern. 

There are 17 clubs that earned membership plus badges 

from LCI last year; clubs can ask for help from the district 

if they see a need. 

 




